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Term    Autumn 1     September 2021 
 

Mercury Class 
 

 

 

Dear Mercury Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to a new school year, I am looking forward to 

getting to know the children this term and hopefully get to 

know all of the parents too.  The children have settled back 

into school amazingly this week. 

This term we will be thinking about our families and those 

people that are important to us. We will be thinking about 

characteristics and how we are different.  We are looking at 

the Mr Men and Little Miss books, looking at the characteristics 

of some of the characters in these stories.   

I am spending some quality time getting to know the children 

and where they are within their learning, they have come 

back eager to take part in our daily learning challenges.  

In science we are looking at what humans need to stay 

healthy, we have been discussing germs and how to keep 

safe. We will be thinking about how exercise helps our bodies 

to stay healthy. Also there has been a daily snack time 

introduced in Mercury class, this is an opportunity to sit 

together with some fruit and have a chat about our day. 

Thank you all for your continued support and the huge 

encouragement you give to your children.  

Mrs Conroy 
 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

The children will bring home 

a reading book and record 

book, please return with 

them every day. The children 

can bring in book bags with 

them now if they have them. 

Please make sure your child 

has a drink with them, also in 

the hotter weather have sun 

cream applied before they 

come to school. 

Tuesdays 

PE – Please make sure your 

child has their kit in school for 

this. 

Fridays 

Star of the week assembly. 

 

Important 

Announcement 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please communicate 

these via the office email or speak 

to myself or another member of 

staff. 

Donations Needed 

We are trying to develop 

the outside quad area for 

Mercury class to use as our 

outside classroom, I am 

looking for these items if 

anybody can donate these 

things we would be very 

grateful.  Thank you 

 

 

 Spray bottles 

 Washing up liquid 

bottles 

 Large Cable reels 

 Decking planks 

 Tyres 

 Plastic picnic sets 

 Dolls and prams 

 Buckets and spades 

 


